
 
 

Class Attendance 

Brilliant Butterflies 98.1% 

Busy Bees 91.14% 

Charming Cheetahs 90.43% 

Perfect Panthers 97.62% 

Learning Lions 93.91% 

Super Squirrels 97.19% 

Fantastic Foxes 96.45% 

Wise Owls 99% 

 This Week’s  
    Winners is:        

Wise Owls       

Next 

week we 

are on week 

3 of our 

lunch menu 

Friday, 28th March 
2025 

 

Next Week... 

Monday YR Soundpots Parent  
Engagement 9am 

Tuesday  

Wednesday Toddler Play and Stay 
9am-CANCELLED 

 

Thursday YR Forest School 

SS curriculum parent 
engagement 1.30pm 

Friday  

 

 

Polite Reminder: Please could we kindly ask 

that you do not allow your children to use our 

playground equipment (trim trail/ climbing 

wall/ exercise equipment etc) before and after 

school. Our insurance requires a member of 

school staff to be present to supervise our   

children when using the equipment. Thank you 

for your understanding with this. 

Playground Equipment 

 

To enable us to get all children safely 

back to their classrooms following our 

end of day assemblies, we will now be 

opening our school gates at the later 

time of 3.10pm. Our EYFS & KS1 children 

will be dismissed at 3.15pm and KS2 at 

3.20pm as normal. 

School Gate Opening 



Clever Caterpillars- 
Freddie 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
William 

Busy Bees - 
Indie 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Freddie C 

Perfect Panthers - 
Chloe B 

Learning Lions - 
Theo 

Super Squirrels - 
Charlotte 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Mason 

Wise Owls - 
Oliver 

Clever Caterpillars- 
Olivia 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Jenson LS 

Busy Bees - 
Willow W 

Charming Cheetahs - 
George Y 

Perfect Panthers - 
Llewy 

Learning Lions - 
Harper 

Super Squirrels - 
Jessica 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Louie & Layla 
Wise Owls - 

Oakley 

Clever Caterpillars- 
Reid 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Tilly 

Busy Bees - 
Molly 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Rosie 

Perfect Panthers - 
Oscar 

Learning Lions - 
Esta 

Super Squirrels - 
Jesse 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Emma 

Wise Owls - 
Warren 

House 

Points 

 

Well done to Isabelle who has passed her stage 3 in swimming 

Well done to Scarlett who received a bronze and silver medal in scane 

dance.  

 

 

Please send an email to office.kng@cflptrust.co.uk if you would like to 

share any of your child’s outside of school achievements.  

Other Celebrations…. 

Mars 454 

Earth 282 

Saturn 312 

Jupiter 270 



 



Our PTFA needs more helpers! 

Our next PTFA event is our Family Bingo Night on 10th April, 5-6pm. We then have discos 
on the 21st and 22nd May. Our biggest upcoming event is our Summer Fayre on the 27th 

June-we would be so grateful for your help and support. 

Please contact our school office if you can help with the following: 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, 13th May at 

2.30pm- we would love it if you could join us! 

 The PTFA raise money throughout the year which is spent on treats, visitors to school and 
contributions to school trips.  Currently, the PTFA is struggling to keep going due to the 

lack of members, so we need your help! We are a friendly bunch who always put the kettle 
on for every meeting. You can help us as much or as little as you like.  

 

We need helpers at the events and people to help preparing for events such as preparing 
tombolas, fayre games, collecting prizes etc. All help is gratefully appreciated and can be 

done at a time to suit you! There is no pressure to be involved in every event.  

I can help at the Family Bingo night                                            

I can help at the discos                                                               

I can help by preparing for the fayre before the event                   

I can help by running a stall at the fayre                                      

I can help by contacting businesses for raffle prizes                   

 

Have you any ideas for future events_____________________ 



We’ve registered Kingsfield First School PTFA, Biddulph with #easyfundraising, which means over 8,000 retailers will now    

donate to us for FREE every time you use #easyfundraising to shop with them. 

These donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign up to support us – it’s completely FREE and doesn’t take long. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kingsfield-first-school-ptfa/?

utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=pmc&utm_content=gs-fb1 

Other ways you can help... 





Our Eco Warriors will be overseeing the 

changes in our school and will be             

supporting our school community with   

ensuring the correct items go in the         

correctly coloured bins. This will help in our 

quest to achieve our green flag award too! 

 

Children that have packed lunches will now be bringing 

the items from their  lunch boxes back home with them

-this will not only help with the management of           

recycling within school, but will also allow you to see 

what your child has/ has not eaten that day. We thank 

you in advance for your support with this change. 


